
NEOkla Club Meeting Minutes   May 14, 2019 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Assistant RE, Betty 
Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  
The minutes of the April meeting were approved as published. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize:  There were 3 events last month, with 45 and 
56 drivers for the double header and 55 for the May 5 event.  Two new members 
signed up.  The next event is June 2 at Stroud.  NEOkla offers a $5.00 discount 
for military members who show their IDs. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox:  The next MIDIV race is May 17-18 at 
Heartland Park in Topeka.  The next event at Hallett is a DoubleRegional/Time 
Trial event on June 29-30 which will run the course backwards.  The majors race 
scheduled for RPM in southern Iowa is canceled because the track is under 
water.  It will probably be moved to Heartland in July. 
 
Road Rally: We are still looking at having events. 
 
Rally Cross:  May 18-19 at White Oak. 
 
Street Survival School: Neil Cox introduced Jamey McDaniel, a member of 
Kentucky Region who is living in Tulsa.  Jamey is interested in putting on a Street 
Survival School for NEOkla if a site can be found.  Neil moved to allot $3500 for a 
Street Survival School; George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The autocross software needs to be updated.  Betty Martin moved to allot $1000 
for this Neil Cox seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The next Club meeting will be June 10 at Burnco. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


